
 

 

 

 

We would like to thank you for the many solidarity and encouragement messages we receive every day. 

Your closeness is a great incentive for us in planning our close future pointing to the re-opening of the "Camping Brione". 
 

We are aware of the difficulties that lie ahead but we also know that you are not simply "our guests", you are also "our 

loyal friends" who represent our strength supporting our hope to restart as soon as the conditions will allow it. 

 

We wish you to know that even during this period we are working from home to ensure to you a peaceful and safe stay. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us by e-mail for any questions and for information about the evolution of the 

emergency in our wonderful country.  

 

In the meantime, we hope that you are doing all your best to stay healthy in order to help a quick resolution of the 

COVID-19 emergency: .....#LET’S STAY HOME! 

 

 

The management and all Camping Brione staff 
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